
Dear Parents,

We wish you a very happy New Year 2020!

We have been very busy before the Christmas Holidays and would like 
to thank all parents who helped at Santa’s Secret Shoppe, the Christmas 
Fayre and German Market before the holidays. For the new Year PA is 
planning to offer again many kinds of activities and you are all 
welcome to join. For all new families who joined our school in January 
we wish a great start. You can always find detailed information in the 
BSB Shunyi Parents’ Essential’s webpage! If you have any questions 
regarding volunteering or joining our many activities, don’t hesitate to 
contact us. We are happy to help. All are welcome! We wish all Parents 
a wonderful Chinese New Year 2020!

Your PA Steering Committee

NEWSLETTER
January/February 2020

Follow BSB on WeChat
for up to date news and 
information.

Find us on facebook: 
Parent’s Association 
BSB Shunyi

Email : 
pa@britishschool.org.cn

Find information for all 
events on the school 
calendar under
Parent’s Essentials on
www.bsbshunyi.com

Contact Us

Steering Committee

This year members are : 

-Pearly Brödel (Head), Singapore, 
Mika (Y7), Kimi (Y5), Nico (Y3)
-Iris Tropper (communication), 
Germany, Helena (Y2), Amelie
(reception)
- Delia Marrero, USA, Felix (Y5), 
Madeline (Y2)
-Alice Wörner, Brazil, Lukas (Y1), 
Philip (nursery)
- Tiina XJ , USA, Daniel (Y1)
- Tina Heyninck, Belgium, Emiel
(Y8)
- HyunJong Lee, Korea, JinYeong
Shin (Y9), JaeWooShin (Y7)
- Ava Yuan, Australia, Audrey (Y7), 
Zoe (Y3)
-Pam Luan, Canada, Andy Zhang 
(Y9), Ethan Zhang (Y3)
- Anny Wang, Canada, Joseph (Y8)
- Nazire Yaylaci, Turkey/Germany, 
Nisa Sirin (Y9), Mustafa Eren (GK3)
- Rebecca Buck, Germany, Leni
(GK 3), Leon (Y1)
- Karen Machado, Brazil, Artur (Y2), 
Antonio (nursery)
- Sophie Cho, (Korea)
Lora Kim (Y7), Rachael (Y5)

Many thanks to Pearly and Lilli who organized the Santa’s 
Secret Shoppe and to Iris , Alice and Rebecca for organizing 
the Christmas Market in December. And of course a big 
thank you to Matthias, Andrea and Caitlin and all parents 
who have been involved and helped!

http://www.bsbshunyi.com/


Good to know
Swap Uniform

If you have uniforms that your 
children have outgrown or if you are 
looking for one, you might be able to 
find what you need in this WeChat 
group. Contact us if you like to join!

All PA Meetings will be held on the 
LAST THURSDAY of each month, from 
9.00 to 10.00am. Meeting room to be 
confirmed each time. Agenda will be 
sent one week before. 
Please join us!! 

PA Meetings

Upcoming Events

January:
Thursday, 16th, 9 am: PA Meeting !cancelled!
Monday, 20th : Chinese Temple Fair
Thursday, 23rd  - Friday, January 31st Chinese New Year Holiday 
(school closed)

February: 
Monday, 10th – Wednesday 12th: Star Kids Book Fair
Wednesday, 19th: PA is planning a cooking class with Beijing 
Cookery school. Watch out for the date (not confirmed yet).
Thursday, 27th: PA Meeting

You find more information and more dates about all BSB school 
activities in our 
Calendar online : https://www.nordangliaeducation.com/our
-schools/beijing/shunyi/news-and-events/calendar
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If you would like to join our many activities or
volunteer for our charity events get in touch
with us! PA is happy to meet you ! We wish
you a happy year of the Rat!

https://www.nordangliaeducation.com/our

